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Monday 30th June 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

Tuesday 1st July is transition morning where the children will have the opportunity to meet their new
class teacher for the morning. They will then spend transition week from 14™ July to 18" July with their
new teacher too. This has been a very successful initiative over the past few years and enables teachers
to build strong relationships which are key to learning.

Please see the staffing structure for each year group below:

SEN Unit teachers: Mrs Ferreira, Mrs McGrath, Miss Ahmed, Mrs Habib, Mrs Collier, Mrs Patel, Mrs
Burman, Miss Randhawa, Mrs Chambhare, Mrs Kaur and Mrs Neerudu. Mrs Gentles will continue to
support the SEND Unit.

Nursery: Mrs Qayoom. Mrs Stack will lead across both Marish and Willow Nursery.

Reception class teachers: Mrs Beyzade (moving from Willow) , Mrs Peabody and Miss Wakley.

Year 1 class teachers: Mrs Imtiaz, Mrs Holt (a new teacher) and Mrs Shahid

Year 2 class teachers: Mrs Mustafa, Mr Rossiter and Miss Winslade

Year 3 class teachers: Mrs Rehman, Mrs Bhardwaj, Mrs Ommer and Mr Clifford (returning from Willow)
Year 4 class teachers: Mrs Gill, Mrs Bhagi and Mrs Sacranie (a new teacher).

Year 5 class teachers: Mrs Newton, Mrs Irfan, Mrs Banga and Miss Hansal.

Year 6 class teachers: Mr Sinclair, Mrs Dowe, Mrs Mughal, Mrs Chaudhery and Miss Yasini, Mrs Khan
(new teacher will join from November 1st).

Mrs Denham, Mr Sinclair and Mrs Dowe will continue to support across all classes but in particular,
UKS2.

PPA teachers: Mrs Humphreys, Mx Booth, Mrs Biddlecombe, Mr Nwuzor, Mrs Ashraf and Mrs Munir.

We have a few staff members leaving Marish Academy Trust at the end of the year.

Mr Spicer is taking time out of teaching to travel, Miss Cluett is exploring a new opportunity away from
teaching, Miss Azunie is moving away to live closer to her family and Mr Fuller has secured a promotion
in a new school. We would like to thank all of the staff for everything they have done at Marish
Academy Trust and wish them all the best in the future!

Finally, Mrs Hothi, Mrs Trifan and Mrs Athwal are missing from the structure because they are moving to
take classes at Willow. All staff work Trustwide, so they will reappear frequently.

We are lucky to have so many talented and skilled teachers working across Marish Academy Trust and
we are certain that your child will enjoy having the opportunity to meet their new teacher next week.

Yours sincerely,

Miss A Court and MrsH G Denham
Headteacher Executive Head teacher
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The Marish Academy Trust Is a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales (registered number 08073873)
Registered office: Marish Primary School, Swabey Road, Langley, SL3 8NZ.

“WORK TO BE OUTSTANDING. DESERVE TO BE OUTSTANDING. WILL BE OUTSTANDING!"



